
Overview 

FEDERAL COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE MOOR PLANTATION, IBADAN 
CORRIGENDUM 

The Federal College of Agriculture, Ibadan wishes to draw the attention of the General 
Public that the Technical Bids Opening earlier schedule for Monday, 31 August, 2020 has 
been postponed till further notice. This is to put better logistic in place. 

Any inconveniences caused by the slight adjustment is highly regretted. 

Thank you. 

SIGNED: 

ABIMBADE S. ABASS 

REGISTRAR, 

FOR: MANAGEMENT      

THE LINK TO THE TENDER REFERRED TO ABOVE IS SEEN HERE 

 

https://234business.com/tenders/job/corrigendum-extension-of-closing-date-invitation-to-tender-by-federal-college-of-agriculture-moor-plantation-ibadan/_wp_link_placeholder

